From: Paul M. Guyet [mailto:pmg@amecs.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2003 1:01 PM
To: 'Michael McFarland'
Subject: RE: Chris Matthews '67
 

Dear Father McFarland:
 

Give me a break.  Your letter seems to reiterate what I was trying to say but you come to a different conclusion.  Is Holy Cross a Catholic institution or is it a political institution?  Do we act politically and teach something else?  Do we allow someone to preach political expedience and, in the next breath, state that it is morally incorrect in order to justify what was just said?    
 

Fortunately the world has seen the reality of abortion.  Today there are 6 to 7 times more crises pregnancy centers in America than abortion clinics.  Many of our young people have realized the futility of abortion and have become anti-abortion as opposed to the position of their parents.  Many colleges and universities are experiencing pro-life groups formed by students (hopefully this has happened at Holy Cross).  We have had several pro life legislators elected in recent years.  People are finally beginning to understand the harsh reality of how abortion adversely affects a woman psychologically and volunteer programs like Rachelle's Vineyard have sprung up to help these women.  If the American association of cancer would publicize the results of tests that link abortion to future breast cancer in women more women would avoid abortions.  Note that where breast cancer is in a family's medical history there is a 100% link between breast cancer developing in a girl who has had an abortion in her teens.  
 

Why don't you, at the very least, invite someone to relate these facts to the graduates and their parents.  Perhaps Cardinal Dulles, S.J. will be inclined to do so.  
Or you could invite Judy Brown of the America Life League or Dr. Laura of radio fame or Fr. Pavone of Priests for Life to speak to the graduates.  There are plenty of pro life people to counter balance Chris Matthews.  The answer might be:  Do not disinvite Mr. Matthews.  Rather Holy Cross should invite someone who would be a proponent of the pro-life movement.  Now that would be a way "to lift high the Cross".
 

Sincerely,
 

Paul M. Guyet '61
407-422-0704, ext. 105
 

-----Original Message-----
From: Michael McFarland [mailto:MMCFARLA@holycross.edu] 
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2003 9:16 PM
To: pmg@amecs.com
Subject: Re: Chris Matthews '67
 

Chris Mattews has not stated that "abortion is ok."  He has in fact said quite the opposite,
that he believes it is immoral.  He has said he does not think the government should try
to regulate it.  That is a different matter.  You can still disagree with him on that, as many
do, but that is a political judgment on which he has some expertise.  He does not differ with
the fundamental teaching of the Church, but on its application, which involves prudence
and practical wisdom, on which good and reasonable people can differ.
 

